
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Heaster, Chris <Chris.Heaster@admin.sc.gov>

Date: 3/23/2016 2:19:38 PM
Subject: RE: your computer

I’m here.
 
From: Heaster, Chris 

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 12:20 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: your computer
 
Holly,
 
Rebecca said you’re having a few computer issues.  Please let me know a good time to come over and take a look at 
it.  Will probably be better if you are there, in case I have to restart the system and need you to logon again.
 
Chris
 
Chris Heaster
Information Resource Consultant II, Agency Computing Support Services, Division of Technology Operations
Division of Technology
 
The South Carolina
Department of Administration
1200 Senate St. Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9888 | (803) 622-4916 mobile
 
Need Support?
(803) 896-0001 | (800) 922-1367 toll free | servicedesk@admin.sc.gov
 
 
Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the 
Department of Administration has been established. Please update your contact information.
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